
 

 

 
 
 
 

 The Nottinghamshire County Council (Rolleston Drive, Arnold)(Prohibition of 
Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (7244) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
 
The double yellow lines are being introduced to remove parked vehicles from Rolleston Drive to 
both sides of the new accesses into the housing development. The restrictions will allow vehicles 
turning out of the estate good visibility in both directions. The removal of parked vehicles will also 
allow pedestrians a clear route across the new junctions. The bus stop clearways will help ensure 
that the bus can always pull up alongside the raised bus stop kerbs. 
 


